
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4
th

 August 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

 

 

Please be advised that we have had substantial reported cases of Influenza A and 

Influenza B at school. If your child is sick and you are unsure of their illness, please 

see your local medical practitioner and inform them that some students at school 

have been diagnosed with these influenza strains. 

 

Fact sheet attached for your information. 

 

Regards 
 

 

Mrs Lawrow 

Principal 
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Colorado Drive Telephone: 02 9670 1408 
ST CLAIR NSW 2759 Facsimile: 02 9834 3869 
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